Susan Karpinski

From: Bucks County Superintendents <SUPERINTENDENTS@LISTS.BUCKSIU.ORG> on behalf
of William Harner <wharner@QCSD.ORG >

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 7:28 AM

To: SUPERINTENDENTS@LISTS.BUCKSHJ.ORG

Subject: Fwd: [EXT] FAQ BUCKS COUNTY SCHOOL GUIDELINES pdf

Good morning! Still on my first cup of coffee in a campground lakeside north of Atlanta. Sorry | missed yesterday’s
meeting. Was on the phone with a board member at the time discussing our reopening plan we briefed Thursday night.

Many of you know Jeff Sultanik. He is a solicitor for several districts and expert in personnel matters. From my share of a
conversation | had with him on Saturday after he reviewed our plan, Rebecca spent some time with him yesterday. Ergo

one of your topics.

I'have two shares this morning. This is the first, Jeff's feedback on Dr Damsker's FAQs. The next is will be a NYT article
about risk.

Happy Tuesday!

Bill

William E. Harner, Ph.D.
Superintendent

Quakertown Community School District

(215} 529-2002
@BillHarner

Begin forwarded message:
From: "Sultanik, Jeffrey T." <JSultanik@foxrothschild.com>
Date: June 29, 2020 at 23:02:20 EDT

To: William Harner <wharner@gqcsd.org>
Subject: Re: [EXT] FAQ BUCKS COUNTY SCHOOL GUIDELINES. pdf

1. Not consistent with the approach of the Montgomery county department of health
2. Testing requirements not required for return to school - big mistake

3. Masks should clearly be required and buses, hallways and common areas for students. Teachers
should be required to wear masks all day long, with administratively approved exceptions.

4. Testing of individuals who had contact with an individual diagnosed with COVID-19 needs to be more
fully address. This relaxed system only works with extensive testing and contact tracing.

Sent from my iPhone 10

-



On Jun 29, 2020, at 4:44 PM, William Harner <wharner@qcsd.org> wrote:

FYi. Thoughts?

William E. Harner, Ph.D.
Superintendent
Quakertown Community School District

{215) 529-2002
@BiliHarner
<FAQ BUCKS COUNTY SCHOOL GUIDELINES. pdf>
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